
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE

Projected Construction Schedule:  
October 2024 – November 2026

Project Area:
Pima Road from McDowell Road to the Loop 101; 

McKellips Road and 84th Street.

Project Scope:
Pima Road widening, storm drain pipe install, 

enhancements to traffic signals, new street lighting, 
roadway median landscaping

Contractor:
Haydon Companies

Project Website:
www.pimaroadimprovements.com

Project Hotline:  (480) 442-1087

SRP-MIC Contact:
Pamela Tracy, Senior Project Manager
Public Works Department – Roads Section
(480) 362-7934

Pima Road Improvements
This project aims to improve the Pima Road corridor to increase safety, 
mitigate flooding impacts, add traffic capacity, improve multimodal and 
pedestrian features, and add consistency to the overall corridor aesthetics. 
One of the goals of the project is to foster the economic benefit the Pima 
Road corridor provides to SRP-MIC. By improving Pima Road, this project 
will encourage economic development along the corridor and continue to 
meet the commercial growth expectations of SRP-MIC.


